
I have put my nomination for the ILT forward as I know that I have the governance skills to fill a void 

in this by-election. The ILT is to be applauded for the new hotel build and now I would like to see 

them concentrate on supporting our communities by making our local taverns more of community 

places for families and elderly to enjoy time at. Communities are important, as was proved with 

Covid, so making our taverns family focused is one way of connecting them. Support around our 

smaller groups as well, like scout groups, chess clubs, dance groups and other organizations, that 

support young people with the enjoyment and socialization which is so important to their quality of 

life. The people of this city are the owners of the ILT, if elected I will be part of a team responsible 

for making your voice heard. Vote Lindsay Thomas. 


